
Want to be a part of New York City history?

Join a Manhattan Community Board
Manhattan Borough President Scott Stringer is appointing 
the 2013 class of Community Board members - and one of 
them could be you!

Please Join
the Office of Manhattan Borough President

Scott M. Stringer
for an Informational Meeting on
Manhattan’s Community Boards

 

Learn about the roles and responsibilities of 
Community Board members and how to apply.

 
Thursday, December 13th 6:30 - 8:00 pm
Municipal Building, 1 Centre Street, 19th Fl

 Tuesday, December 18th 6:30 - 8:00 pm
163 West 125th Street, 8th Floor

 Tuesday, January 8th 6:30 - 8:00 pm
Municipal Building, 1 Centre Street, 19th Fl

 

Please RSVP to 212.669.4385 or cbinfo@manhattanbp.org


